
ANNUAL REPORT OF SAN DIEGO SUPERIOR COURT  

FORM I-918 AND I-914 SUPPLEMENT B CERTIFICATION REQUESTS 

2022 

 

During calendar year 2022, the San Diego Superior Court received and responded to 25 requests 
for Form I-918 Supplement B certifications.  Of those: 

 20 certifications were signed 

 5 certifications were denied 

 

No requests for Form I-914 Supplement B certifications were received in calendar year 2022. 

 

This report can be downloaded from the Court’s website, www.sdcourt.ca.gov. 

 

A hard copy of this report can be requested by calling (619) 844-2500. 

 

http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/

